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Title 24 

All new buildings should be powered completely by electricity. It may actually reduce 
costs at the beginning. We can not use gas any more. It is too harmful to all future 

generations. To switch over to all electric costs way more than to do it from the start. As 
more building use heat pumps technology will improve and costs will be reduced. I 
actually find it quite incredible that you are not doing this as a matter of couse with the 

disaterous impacts climate chnage is already having on our state. 


